
A-20099 14705 City of Auburn NTC

STATE OF NEBRASKA 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION A-20099 

Nemaha County Water Division 1-F 

On June 5, 2025, Ray Luhring, on behalf of the City of Auburn Board of 

Public Works, filed in the Department of Natural Resources (Department) 

application A-20099 for a permit to appropriate water. 

Summary of Application A-20099 for a permit to appropriate water: 

Type: Natural flow (out of stream use)  

Purpose: Municipal 

Source: Long’s Creek 

Point of Diversion: S16 T05N R14E 

Location of Use: Cities of Auburn and Peru 

Amount: 2 cubic feet per second (898 gpm) 

Procedures to respond to this notice may be obtained by contacting the 

Surface Water Permits section of the Department at (402) 471-2363 or 

through the Department’s website at https://dnr.nebraska.gov/surface-

water/public-notice-surface-water-applications.  Additional project 

information may be obtained by contacting the Department at the phone 

number indicated above. 

Objections must be received by the Department at 245 Fallbrook Boulevard, 

Suite 201, Lincoln, NE 68521 by 5:00 p.m. on July 14, 2025. 

Date of Notice June 12, 2025. 


